
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you and your children have had a lovely summer break. I am very much looking 
forward to seeing the children, and to a fantastic term ahead. 

This term, our topic is The Ancient Egyptians, and we have lots of exciting opportunities 
planned to bring the topic to life. One of the highlights will be a trip to the Ashmolean 
Museum. More information about this visit will be provided in a separate letter. 

Uniform and Kit 

Pupils will need to wear their: 

 Uniforms on Mondays and Tuesdays. 
 PE kit for gymnastics on Wednesdays. 
 Long-sleeved tops and long trousers for Forest School on Thursdays. 
 Outdoor PE kits on Fridays. 

Please send your child to school with boots for Forest School, a coat, and a water bottle. 
Please make sure all your child’s belongings are clearly named. 

If you have any questions or concerns please speak to me or one of the team when you pick 
your child up from school, or make an appointment via the office. 

Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to an enjoyable and inspiring term 
with the children.  

Mrs Nobles 

 


